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PARENTAL CONTRIBUTIONS TOWARDS ACTIVITIES IN SCHOOL. 

 

As part of the curriculum class groups will take part in various activities 

including food technology, and independence in the community.  On some 

occasions class groups will take part in trips out for the day.  To help provide 

these activities class groups maintain a small fund and we ask parents for a 

contribution.  Class teachers will write to you asking for a weekly 

contribution to help pay for, cooking activities and to provide students with 

snacks to support the development of independent living skills. 

 

When groups are going out either using public transport or the school 

minibus for longer trips either half a day or a full day class teachers will 

write and ask for a contribution towards the cost of the activity. 

 

When sending money into school can you ensure it is in either, an envelope, or 

other type of container, clearly marked with the pupil’s name and the amount 

and stating how much is intended as a contribution to the class fund, or for 

any additional purpose. 

 

                                           


